Community Outreach Subcommittee Minutes
March 14, 2012

Present: Carol Golden, Anton Lahston, Linda Mather, Roger Shatzkin, Bill Zeruld, Joe Stefko (by phone)

TTF Meetings:

Given the improvements in the sound at Township Hall, it was agreed that the original schedule of
meetings that alternates meeting space at the Borough and Township is appropriate.

Linda will try to determine if a schedule for cable broadcast is available.

Mark will be asked to remind the public that minutes, agendas, etc. are available on the websites of the
two towns as well as on the CGR website. Both the Township and CGR have the capacity on their
websites for people to sign in for updates.

It was affirmed from the previous meeting that not every comment in the media needs to be responded
to.

Community Outreach:

Anton will expand the current list of community groups to contact. This committee’s members will be
available to speak at these groups as well as others who are interested.

A public forum is anticipated in late May, early June. Joe will help with the planning.

The goals of this outreach are to inform the public of the progress of the TTF and to learn of any
concerns. Therefore, all communication vehicles are possible. However, social media is not a priority at
this point. The committee felt focusing on the three websites, print media and cable provides
appropriate outreach for the public at this point.

The next meeting is scheduled for 8 AM on March 29 at Borough Hall.



